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DATE: December 21, 2018

TO:       All Honda Parts & Service Managers, Advisors, and Personnel

FROM: Brad Ortloff, Manager of Auto Campaigns and Recalls

RE:          UPDATE: Stop Sale/Safety Recall: 2017-18 Civic Hatchback and Type R Owner InformaƟon Kit

On November 16, 2018, American Honda noƟfied NHTSA of a safety recall and stop sale for certain model
year 2017-18 Civic Hatchback and Type R vehicles due to concerns with the owner’s manual. Any dealer
with new or used units in stock must repair all affected units prior to sale. Refer to your eResponsibility report or
do an iN VIN status inquiry to determine which vehicles in your inventory are affected.

Failure to repair a vehicle as necessary prior to sale may subject your dealership to claims or lawsuits.

PARTS
The number of affected units for this acƟon is limited. Replacement kits for vehicles needing this repair are
now available for controlled ordering where a VIN is required.
 
SERVICE BULLETIN
Revised service bulleƟn 18-133, Safety Recall: Civic Hatchback & Type R Owner InformaƟon Kit Replacement,
hasposted to the Service InformaƟon System (SIS). It includes repair, and warranty informaƟon related
to this recall.
 

As always, be sure to do an iN VIN status inquiry for all vehicles passing through your dealership to
determine eligibility for any open campaigns.

 

Sent on 12 21 2018     Expires on 02 14 2019

From Brad Ortloff, Manager of Auto Campaigns and Recalls

Subject UPDATE: Stop Sale/Safety Recall:17-18 Civic Hatchback and Type R Owner Info. Kit
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